
                Copenhagen, July 2009 

 
 
Dear all,   
 
First of all welcome to the Joint Meeting in Danish Association For Automatic Recognition 

of Patterns (DSAGM and Summer School of Manifold Geometry and Learning in Image 

and Signal Analysis)  

Some useful information about the workshop: 
 

• There will be ferry transport from Nyhavn to Hven, Monday morning 17 August at 
9:00 AM and back again Friday 21 August at 16:00 PM (back in Copenhagen 
approx. 17:30). This is included in the conference fee. Please see attached map 
from where the ferry leaves.  

 
• There are good beaches and room for outdoor activities, so you are more than 

welcome to bring your swim suit, running shoes and games for outdoor/indoor 
entertainment. 

 
• You can use VISA card or Swedish currency on Hven. It is a good idea to bring 

some Swedish cash. 
 

• If you are vegetarian or have any other food allergies, please let us know. Please 
send an email to Lene Lillemark Larsen, lene.lillemark@gmail.com  

 
• A list of the people that share houses is attached to this mail  

 
• Link for Hven website: http://www.backafallsbyn.se/  

 
• Further information can be found on 

http://www2.imm.dtu.dk/projects/manifold/Information.html for the workshop 
and http://image.diku.dk/DSAGM09/ for DSAGM. 

 
• The updated program can be found at 

http://www2.imm.dtu.dk/projects/manifold/Program.html together with a syllabus 
for the course at http://www2.imm.dtu.dk/projects/manifold/Syllabus.html  

 
• You are welcome to contact Rasmus Paulsen (+45 27 26 61 75) if needed. 
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We look forward to seeing you all and to having some great days at Hven.   
 
 
Best regards,  
Dina Riis Johannessen   


